
 
 
Attn:  Reviewing Certified Body 
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
RE:  Letter of Authorization for Change in identification of Equipment 
Model: LYRA-S  
FCC ID: SQG-LYRAS 
 
Letter of Authorization for Change in Identification of Equipment 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
We, Ezurio LLC (formerly known as Laird Connectivity LLC), authorize Verily Life Sciences 
LLC, 269 East Grand Avenue, South San Francisco, CA 94080 to file for a change of the FCC 
identifier to market our product as described below using an identification of their own in 
accordance with CFR 47 2.933(b). 
 
The new FCC Identifier associated with the equipment is as follows:  
 
FCC ID: 2AJ3K-LYRAS 
 
The original certification FCC ID: SQG-LYRAS will remain valid. 
 
This authorization is applicable for our product. 
 
The certified original equipment is described as follows: 
 
Model: LYRA-S 
FCC ID: SQG-LYRAS 
Date of Original Equipment Grant: February 10, 2022. 
 
 
If you have any questions regarding this authorization, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Signed this day, December 2, 2024:  
 
 
 
 
 
Brian Petted 
Technology Leader 
Ezurio LLC (formerly known as Laird Connectivity LLC)  
Cedarburg, Wisconsin USA 53012 
brian.petted@lairdconnect.com 
1-262-421-4974 
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